
 

 
 

 
 
 

Recruiters from the Canadian Security Intelligence Service (CSIS) will 
host a career presentation on campus November 19th, 2019 from 8am 
to 9am in room 555 (555 Seymour Street) to speak to students about 
their IT career opportunities. A networking session will follow until 
10am. 
 
CSIS is Canada’s top national security service. CSIS investigates 
threats to national security including terrorism, espionage, proliferation 
of weapons of mass destruction and cyber security. 

Come and learn more about careers in intelligence and how your skills 
can help keep Canada safe.  

To register, email: Patrick_Neal@bcit.ca.  

CSIS will also be conducting interviews on campus November 19-20. 
Students who want to be interviewed please contact Patrick Neal 
(Patrick_Neal@bcit.ca) and he will book your meeting with CSIS. 
 
To apply you must be a Canadian citizen. To learn more, go to 
canada.ca/csisjobs.  
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